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Electrical Safety in Comberton Village Hall 

 
 

Information for hirers of Comberton Village Hall 
 

 

Procedures are in place to ensure that appropriate inspections and testing of all equipment powered by more than 
50 volts and owned by the Trust, is carried out. If you wish to leave electrical equipment permanently in the 
building (by prior agreement of the trustees), you can include your equipment in the Hall’s inspection schedule 
by labelling it with the name of the individual or group responsible and it will be treated as a piece of hall 
equipment as far as testing and inspection is concerned.  

 

Professional Portable Appliance Testing is commissioned by the Trustees every 12 months. 
 

If you bring electrical equipment into the hall, it is your responsibility to ensure that the equipment is safe. 
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